
Friday 3rd November 2023

Dear Woodberry Down Families,

Re: Autumn Term Family Survey

We are all very proud to work at Woodberry Down and to be part of the amazing
community. We rely on the support of the staff and wider community to continue to
improve the school for the children to ensure that they receive the education and
extra-curricular & enrichment activities that they deserve.

I am always happy to listen to our families, to take feedback and to hear ideas about
how we could improve Woodberry Down Primary School for everyone.

With that in mind, we ask that you complete a short family survey. The survey is
intended to take only a very short time to complete but will be very useful to us as we
continue to work hard to provide an exceptional education for all of our children.

The survey will remain open until Tuesday 7th November and can be accessed by
clicking here.

In the meantime, if you have any questions about this, please do contact the school office
or speak with a member of staff at the end of the school day.

Best wishes

Derek Hewie
Headteacher

https://forms.gle/wsUxsGc3BC1VjazK8

